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Ref:  JD141223 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

New Catering Provider and School Dinner Menu 
 
 
We are pleased to share with you the exciting news that with effect from 9th January 2024 we will have 
a new catering provider, ABM Catering Ltd, to offer our pupils a well-balanced, nutritious, fun meal 
and a much-improved service.   
 
Following a robust procurement process, where several other catering providers were considered and 
a small mini competition between providers was carried out, both the pupils, Governors and staff were 
most impressed with the food and culture ABM Catering Ltd will bring to our lunchtime provision.   
 
The new menu is now available for you to view on School Gateway. For those children who are not 
eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals the cost has not changed and it remains £2.60 per meal. 
 
Parents and carers with children with allergies or sensitivities and intolerances will need to complete a 
special diet form online before starting back on 9th January. If the form is not returned your child will 
be served a jacket potato and beans until the form is back for safety reasons.  Please see the attached 
letter for details on how to complete the form.  
 
For those parents with children who bring a packed lunch to school I strongly urge you to take a look at 
the new menu.  Should you wish to change your child’s meal pattern to school dinners, to try the new 
exciting menu then please ask for a form at the school office. 
 
Watch this space for lots of future themed days in our dining hall!  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss J Duffin 
School Business Manager 
 


